
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2021 

 

 

 

Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger 

House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol  

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Allegheny West Economic and Industrial Development Planning 

Initiative in fiscal year 2022. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Allegheny West Foundation located at 

2330 West Allegheny Avenue, Philadelphia, PA 19132. 

 

The funding would be used to produce an economic and industrial development plan that 

includes a detailed analysis of all vacant industrial and commercial properties in the Allegheny 

West neighborhoods and determines the most strategic phasing and prioritization of these 

development opportunities. Funding would also be used to analyze opportunities to develop 

workforce housing and encourage retail business development that would support economic 

growth stemming from industrial development.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Dwight Evans 

Member of Congress 

 


